
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, October 20, 2022 
 
Music Department  

– Next Wednesday, October 26th, the PPHS Music Department will host its first event of the year, our annual Fall Café 
Concert. This show will give our newly returned absences a taste of what a formal concert is like, as well as Café Talent 
Nights. During this fun evening of popular and film music, you will hear the Junior Concert Band, Senior Wind 
Ensembles, Jazz Band and Concert Choir plus individual and duet performances by our talented PPHS musicians.   

 
Soul Food  

– Meeting today at lunch in room 146. We are working through a video series covering some of life’s most common 
questions. Come and join us today at lunch.  

 
PPHS Curling   

– The curling team will have its first meeting today at beginning of lunch in room 177. If you are unable to make this 
meeting, please see Mr. Baily in room 177.  

 
Student Parking 

– A reminder to all students wishing to park on school property. Please come to the office for a parking permit 
application. Once this is filled out, return it to the office with the proof of $5.00 payment made to SchoolCash and 
your permit will then be issued.  
 

Food Drive  
– If you would like to donate to our October food drive. Please put items in the boxes we have placed in your 

homeroom classrooms. The items we are looking for: canned meat/chicken/pasta/fruit juices/canned fruit/dry 
soups/cereal/condiments.  
 

Breast Cancer Awareness Day  
– This Friday is Breast Cancer Awareness Day. Did you know that an average 78 Canadian women are diagnosed with 

breast cancer and 15 Canadian women die from breast cancer everyday. Wear pink on Friday to show your support!  
 
PPHS Community Litter Pick-Up 

– If you would like to help, make this world a better, cleaner place. We are meeting on Friday, October 21 at lunch by 
the circle of benches/outdoor classroom. We will be picking up litter around the community.  This is also an 
opportunity to complete your volunteer hours.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



Skilled Trades  
– During the COVID shutdown the vast majority of our province’s Skilled Trade workforce remained working, earning, 

amazing money and kept our society running. Skilled trade jobs offer excellent wages, job security, no student debt or 
tuition and are satisfying and enjoyable careers. Are you interested in the Apprenticeship Pathway but want to know 
more. Please sign-up in Guidance for “The Nuts-and-Bolts Apprenticeship”: a one-hour presentation that takes place 
on Wednesday, October 26th.  

 


